
Dear Mr Vracic 

 

I am writing to invite you to participate at the Wilton Park Conference on Bosnia and Herzegovina’s future in Europe 

and the Euro-Atlantic community to be held between Monday 21 and Wednesday 23 November at Wiston House in 

Sussex. 

 

While Croatia has completed its accession negotiations to the EU, and Serbia substantially enhanced its international 

standing with the arrest and transfer to The Hague of the two remaining war crimes indictees, Bosnia and 

Herzegovina (BiH) is in a state of deep political paralysis that threatens to lead to its increasing political and economic 

isolation in the region. With a new EU Special Representative (EUSR) at the head of a reinforced EU presence in BiH 

just starting his term, and European Commission progress reports on the Western Balkans due out in mid October, 

this is an opportune moment to bring key stakeholder representatives and experts together to assess how to reinforce 

stability and more broadly how to address BiH’s EU future. A detailed conference concept can be accessed here … 

 

 http://ow.ly/6G4BH 

 

As you may well know, Wilton Park is considered one of the world’s leading conference centres for high level 

discussion of international issues. It is a non-profit-making Executive Agency of the Foreign and Commonwealth 

Office, but has academic independence. Conferences bring together senior policy practitioners, politicians, business 

people, academics, NGO representatives, journalists and other opinion formers, from a range of countries for informal, 

off-the-record discussions.  Wilton Park conferences are highly participative, and valued both for their content and the 

networking opportunities they afford. 

 

Participation in the conference is by invitation only; speedy response would be greatly appreciated. I very much hope 

that we will have the pleasure of welcoming you to Wilton Park for this important discussion, and look forward to 

hearing from you. 

 

With kind regards 

Robert Grant 

Programme Director 

 

--- 

 

Wilton Park Executive Agency respects your privacy - you have been sent this email 

because you are associated with a past conference in our database. 

To alter or cancel your settings please email admin@wiltonpark.org.uk 

Disclaimer: This e-mail (with any attachments) and the information it contains are confidential and intended for the attention of the 

addressee(s) only. 

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately before deleting without copying, distributing or 

disclosing its contents 

to any other person or organisation.Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Any views or opinions 

expressed in this e-mail 

do not necessarily reflect the Wilton Park policy.  Wilton Park cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of 

the contents of 

this e-mail as it has been transmitted over a public network and Internet communications are not secure. All statements made in 

this e-mail are subject 

to contract. The contents are not to be regarded as a contractual offer or acceptance. The sender is not authorised to bind Wilton 

Park contractually. 

Although all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure 

that the onward 

transmission, opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its systems or data. 
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